
 
 
Dear Trailblazing Parents and Families,    
 
This past week we had our second House activity of the school year. It was great to see our 
students mingling across grade levels in their Houses. We look forward to more opportunities to 
foster and build community here at LGMS.  
 
A Few Things 
Progress Reports 
Progress reports will be released on the parent portal on January 31st. Parents may see marks 
being updated in the meantime, however these are not finalized until the 31st.  
 
French Immersion and FSL pathways at CCHS: it doesn't end in grade 8 or 9! 
CCHS will be holding a parent micro session on Feb 25th 6:30pm - 7pm.  The topic is: French 
Immersion and FSL pathways at CCHS: it doesn't end in grade 8 or 9! It will be a hybrid session 
with the in person meeting being held in our CCHS cafeteria and this link 
meet.google.com/bss-ifrs-oek being available to families who wish to join virtually.  
 
Grade 8 Farewell Committee 
It's time to start planning the Grade 8 Farewell! Please join us on Jan. 29th at 6:30pm in the 
gathering area at LGMS to discuss plans for the evening and how we can send our kiddos off to 
high school in style and bid a fond farewell to LGMS. The Grade 8 Farewell is scheduled for 
June 19th. Please email cherylfraserisonline@gmail.com or text 403-688-7292 if you cannot 
make it and wish to be included in future emails.  
 
Other Resources 
Right From the Start Blog 
Family Connection Centre 
Schools Healthier Together - Parent Resources 
Alberta Health Services:  Healthy Together 
Government of Alberta:  Children’s Mental Health 
 
Important Dates in January & February 
Friday, January 31 - Progress Reports Released to Parent Portal 
Wednesday, February 5 - Pizza Day 
Thursday, February 6 - Parent Council 
Friday, February 7 - Half Day Friday 
Wednesday, February 12 - Pizza Day 
Monday, February 17 - Family Day - No School 
February 18-19 - School Closure - No School 
February 20-21 - Teachers Convention - No School 
Wednesday, February 26 - Pink Shirt Day 
Wednesday, February 26 - Pizza Day 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at the school either by 
phone (403) 678-6006 or email.  

 

http://meet.google.com/bss-ifrs-oek
https://sites.google.com/crps.ca/rightfromthestart/rfts-blog?authuser=0
https://canmore.ca/residents/family-community-services/family-connections-centre
https://schools.healthiertogether.ca/en/get-the-latest/resources-for-families/
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/news/Page15439.aspx
https://www.alberta.ca/childrens-mental-health.aspx


 

 

Kelly Proudfoot​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Danelle Prescesky 
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Lawrence Grassi Middle School​ ​ ​ ​ Lawrence Grassi Middle School 
 

“REACH FOR THE PEAKS - ATTEINDRE LES SOMMETS” 


